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---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Dear City of Petaluma Council Members-

    We are longtime Petaluma residents with two children attending Petaluma City schools. We
write this letter in support of Scott Ranch! 
  The current Scott Ranch proposal is an outcome of strong collaboration and thoughtful,
 environmentally focused planning. Voting yes ensures park accessibility and provides a
beautiful outdoor classroom for local schools, including safe paths for walking field trips.
   If passed, we intend to sell our home in Petaluma, to purchase one of the Scott Ranch
homes, making our current home available for sale to a local resident or family. Davidon
homes has listened and responded to the needs of our community, which is often unheard of
from other builders.
  Thank you for all of your time and consideration in reviewing the Scott Ranch plan. 

Sincerely,
Elizabeth and Thibaut Ducy
 




